
 

 

  

We are continuing utility relocation work as we move closer to making future ‘L’ improvements 
under the Red and Purple Modernization Project. Work will be performed that may affect your 
community and create occasional inconveniences. We will do our best to minimize the impact 
of our work and will continue to keep you updated. 
 

NOTICE to IMPACTED RESIDENTS 
 

Dates: Weekdays and Overnight 
 8AM Tuesday, April 16 to 4PM Friday, April 19, 2019 

 
Location:   

 5518 N. Winthrop Avenue 

 
Work Activity: ComEd Pole Setting 

 
 

Local Impact: 

 Vehicle access to enter/exit garages and parking spaces will be 
restricted during stated work hours. 

 

***IMPORTANT!***: There is a possibility that access to garages 
and parking spaces for these addresses may be blocked  for the 
duration listed above. If you need to access your car during this 
period, we recommend you remove your car from the garage prior 
to the start of the work period and find alternative parking until the 
end of the work period. We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 
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